
Article 10:  Streetlight Relocation 

 

The Town of Saugus has been notified that at this time there are several 

double poles that the utilities like Verizon are trying to address and 

remove.  On those old poles are streetlights and fire alarm cables that are 

required to be relocated to the new poles before other utilities can 

complete their transfer and the old pole removed.  The Town of Saugus 

is responsible for the relocation of the streetlight fixtures and while those 

are addressed we can take the opportunity to remove the fire alarm 

cables. 

 

Based on an estimate for services for the relocation of the light fixture to 

the new pole, remove the fire alarm cables, and replace the light fixture 

if needed we are requesting $45,000.00 so we can begin this work. 

 

The funding source of this appropriation is free cash. 


